
 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 10th November 2023 

 

Flourish Awards 

Seth for amazing enthusiasm in drawing club 

Seb for using his reasoning skills during maths 

Amelie for using amazing tour guide language in her English lesson 

 

Staffing 

Welcome to Mrs Hibbert this week, who is teaching Von Goetz, year 1 and 2. 

 

New Babies! 

Congratulations to both Miss Coventry and Mrs Higginson on the birth of their daughters.  We are 

very excited about meeting them when they are big enough to visit. 

 

Anit-Bullying week, starting with Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November 

Once again, this year, we’ll be kicking off Anti-

Bullying Week with Odd Socks Day, supported by 

Andy and the Odd Socks front man and cBeebies 

star, Andy Day. Odd Socks Day provides a chance 

for children and adults alike to celebrate Anti-

bullying Week in a positive way by asking 

everyone to wear odd socks to school, work or 

home. There is no pressure to wear the latest 

fashion or buy expensive costumes. All you have 

to do to take part is wear odd socks, it could not 

be simpler! 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 takes place from Monday 13th – 

Friday 17th November with the theme ‘Make A Noise 

About Bullying’. It is coordinated by the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance, which is based at leading children’s charity the 

National Children’s Bureau. This year we have worked with 

children and young people up and down England, Wales 

and Northern Ireland to decide the theme.  

 

This Anti-Bullying Week we urge adults and children alike 

to come together to have discussions about what we 

mean by bullying behaviour, how we can tell the 

difference between ‘banter’ and bullying and how we can 

make changes to reduce bullying. Together, we can make 

a difference if we make a noise to stop bullying. 

 

Click here for the anti-bullying parent pack 

 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/attachments/Anti-Bullying%20Week%202023%20-%20Parent%20Pack%20FINAL.pdf


 

 

                         

Children In Need Friday 17th November 

 

Everyone is invited to come to school in a 

Sportacular outfit ready to challenge themselves 

with some ‘Pudsey Burpees’.  We are going to see if 

we can collectively meet the challenge of 1000 

burpees throughout the whole day. 

 

**Donations can be made via Parentpay** 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents of Nursery Children 

If you live within North Yorkshire and your child was born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 

2020, they are due to start school in September 2024 and you need to apply for a primary school 

place by 15 January 2024. Further information from the North Yorkshire Admissions team can be 

found here.  

 

If you know of any families/friends who have children that may be interested in joining our schools, 

please ask them to make contact and we would be delighted to show them around.  

 

Remembrance Day 

This morning children walked to the church to lay wooden crosses they have made to pay their 

respects to fallen soldiers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/starting-primary-school-and-junior-school


 

 

                         

Library 

 

 
 

This half term we are very excited to share our brand new library with everyone. The children have had 

the opportunity to visit the library this week and discover everything that is new. The books have all 

been organised into genres to help children pick writing styles they prefer. We can't wait to use this 

space more over the rest of the year.  

Here is what some of the children had to say: 

" I liked how lots of the books were really interesting and they could tell you interesting facts." 

" I like how many options there are. " 

 "It was really good because the books were all sorted and in the right places." 

" I liked how it felt a lot more spacious and there was a lot more room to move around." 

" I liked it because if you were looking for something they were all in their genres." 

"  I liked it because I can find the books I really like. " 

Choir Club 

We have had lovely start to Choir Club this half term.  If your child would like to join the Choir please 

click here to book. 

 

Forest School 

Edison Class will be starting Forest School weekly from Tuesday 7th November until Christmas. Please 

can your child come to school dressed in appropriate clothing for forest school and for the weather 

on the day. 

 

November Wrap Around 

Reminder bookings are now open click here  to complete the form and return by 25th to secure the 

cheaper rate. 

 

Out of school achievements 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Buying Games and Keeping Them Safe 

PEGI helps parents to make informed decisions when buying video games. 

 

PEGI provides age classifications for video games in 38 European countries. The age rating confirms 

that the game content is appropriate for players of certain age. PEGI considers the age suitability of a 

game, not the level of difficulty.  Click here to visit the website. 

 

Information for Parents  

Please click here for information on the St John Ambulance Badger programme for children aged 10 

and over. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/sSwtLtEMJw
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/nov_2023_booking_form_-_copy.pdf
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://pegi.info/
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/badger_poster.pdf


 

 

                         

Diary dates 

 

16th November 6-7pm Parent Forum 

13th November Anti-bullying week odd socks day 

17th November Children in Need 

21st November 5.30pm 

22nd November 

Parents maths evening 

Learning together morning 

23rd November FOSS AGM, all are welcome 

14th December KS1 Nativity 1.30pm & 5.30pm 

TBC Carols around the tree 

21st December Christmas Jumper day & Christmas Lunch 

21st December School Carol Service 

22nd December  School closes for the Christmas Holidays 

 


